Mayland/Maylandsea Neighbourhood Plan



Newsletter 2

November 2014

Calling all Business Owners

Business Survey Form

As part of gathering evidence for Mayland Parish Council's Neighbourhood Plan (NP) a business survey form will be sent this November to all known businesses within the Mayland Parish.

The business list has been compiled from various sources to form a specific list for Mayland Parish. If you have not received a survey form, spare copies are available from:

Post Office Counter in Imperial Avenue or from the Clerk of the Parish.

Place completed survey forms in the box on the Post Office counter or to the Clerk of the Parish address so analysis can begin in early December 2014

- All results will be anonymised
- Help plan sustainable economic growth
- Identify key employment and retail designations
- Provision for village-scale employment, retail and leisure uses

Further newsletters will advise you of the stage processes.

All communications should be addressed to:

Clerk of the Parish

Witherdene

10 Bartlett Close

Mayland

Essex CM3 6TA

maylandpc@btinternet.com 01621 743551